
From: Aol Wireless @@@
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Transfer station
Date: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 11:18:45 AM

Please do NOT allow a second transfer station in West Chicago. We believe West Chicago
will be known for their garbage dumping grounds. The quality of our air and water can be
affected. Our  home values will plummet because no one will want to live here. PLEASE take
into consideration the families that live in West Chicago rather than big businesses. Let other
communities deal with their own garbage.
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